
To the Committee Chair and Committee Members: 

I urge you to send SB 888 to the Senate Floor with a recommendation for passage. Since the 

Federal Government is not willing to require this vital information to be released, I believe it will 

fall to the States to demand this accountability. I hope Oregon will be one of the leaders is this 

type of Political Finance Reform. 

Please vote YES on SB 888 throughout the process. 

Thank you. 

Steve Poisson 

Stayton, OR  97383 

 


